UPPER MERION TOWNSHIP POLICE
CITIZEN ADVISORY BOARD

Henderson Room

Re-Organization
UMPD CAB Meeting Minutes

TUESDAY - JANUARY 8, 2013

Present: Jen Schauble, David Rassbach,
LaVera Seymour, Matt Frangiosa, Chief Tom Nolan
Officer Harry Nuskey, Jennifer Rae, Frank Rodriquez, Bill Jenaway

Jen Schauble: 7:00 pm Opened meeting.
Temporary Chairperson: Chief Tom Nolan
The meeting started with the Pledge of Allegiance,
Roll call |
Greeting & Welcome new Officer Carolyn Hunt

Minute’'s acceptance for November 13, 2012, by unanimous vote
Chairperson: Jen Schauble

Vice Chairperson; Matt Frangiosa

Secretary: LaVera Seymour

Election of Officers for 2013

Nominated and unanimous vote: Chairperson; Jennifer S.
Nominated and unanimous vote: Vice-Chairperson; Frank R.
Nominated and unanimous vote: Secretary; Jennifer Rae

Proposed Year 2013 Meeting Dates: Accepted, unanimous vote!
2" Tuesday of month — Meeting Time 7:00 P.M.

January 8, 2013

April 9, 2013

September 10, 2013

November 12, 2013

Additional Business: Sgt. Chuck Zadroga has been appointed the PD's
Administrative Sergeant. Officer Harry Nuskey has been appointed the Community
Relations Officer. Officer Nuskey is a 25+ year veteran of our PD. You can expect
an e-mail from him shortly with his contact information.

New police patrol car, (Community Response Unit)




Additional school presence by UM Township police, well accepted by Upper Merion
School District Superintendent Jane C.

New changes in administration assistance:

All UM police programs will be reviewed: Dare Cops and Kids, Anti-Bullying (ext.)

UM Township Police Department Organizational Chart 2013 was shared.
Copy

New in UM police Bike Patrol? No start date reported.

Question from the CAB. What or how can the board assists the UM police.
Chief Nolan will give answer to this question on a later date.

Welcome (Board Member Liaison) Bill Jenaway

Adjourned- 8:55pm
(Min-LvS)




